
 

  

Dear Parents/Guardians:  

November is a time of remembrance and 

reflection.  We are very blessed to live in the 

country we do.  We have so many opportunities 

because of where we live. 

 

Grade 7 and 8 students will have the opportunity 

to participate on the volleyball teams this month.  

We will keep students in their cohorts while 

learning some volleyball skills.  Keep your eyes 

open for the school clothing order.  There are 

some exciting pieces available.  The online book 

fair will run the last week of November and the 

first week of December.  Please support as this 

helps purchase books for our library. 

 

We will also reflect on the learning we have done 

over the past few months as it is time for 

Student-Led Conferences. We invite you to 

attend the Student-Led Conferences on Tuesday, 

November 24th and Wednesday, November 25th.  

We will be in contact with you to outline the new 

format for this year.   

 

With November 1st being All Saints Day, we pray 

to all the Saints and ask that they look after us 

and guide us.  We would also like to recognize 

the many service men and women who provide 

for our community. 

Mr. M. Cristo                          Mr.P.  Hartman 

Principal                                  Vice-Principal 
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CHRIST THE TEACHER 

CATHOLIC SCHOOL DIVISION 

Calendar of Events: 
 

Nov 4 – School Photo Retakes  

Nov 9 -Remembrance Day Ceremony 

Nov 11 – NO SCHOOL 

Nov 12 – NO SCHOOL 

Nov 13 – NO SCHOOL 

Nov 17 – School Clothing Order Due  

Nov 20 – Progress Reports 

Nov 23-27 Education Week 

Nov23-Dec 4 Virtual Book Fair  

Nov 24 – LED Conferences 

Nov 25 – LED Conferences  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Important 

Attendance 

If your child will be absent, we ask that you contact the school and let us know.   

Please contact us by:  Phone:  306 783 4121     Text: 306 641 9901     Email:  Lindsay.morrison@cttcs.ca  

Health and Safety Measures 

▪ Before coming to school please complete the daily screening check for covid 19 symptoms (screening check 

attached to bottom of the newsletter) 

▪ Please remind students to wash hands and sanitize regularly.  Remember proper cough etiquette and please 

wear a mask when able too.   

▪ Students are encouraged to walk, bike or get a ride to school.  Students will be asked to wear a mask on the 

bus. 

▪ Please call into the school if you need to see your child.  We will bring them out to you.  

▪ Please send a waterbottle to school with your child to limit the use of water fountains  

To review our back to school plan, please visit:  https://christtheteacher.ca/ctt/stalphonsus/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2020/08/St-Als-Return-To-School-Plan.pdf  
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Reminders 
VISITORS 
To reduce exposure, all parents, guardians, and visitors are asked to avoid entering the 

school.  Please call into the school if you need to see your child.  If it is absolutely necessary 

that you must enter, please use the front door, sign our visitor log, sanitize and wear a mask.   

PHONE CALLS   
The office telephone is often kept very busy with business calls.  We encourage families to 

make all possible arrangements prior to the school day, as this alleviates the number of calls 

and messages that must be conveyed to students.  We thank you in advance for your support 

and assistance in this area! 

For your convenience, the school has a TEXT ONLY (306)641-9901 phone number that you 

could text your child’s attendance, or messages to if you would prefer this form of 

communication.   

 

 

 

With winter fast approaching please ensure that your child/children are dressed 

appropriately for the weather. 

The following school division winter weather guidelines have been established.  Temperatures 

noted include reported windchill factors: 

¶ Temperature of  -29°C and above  
 Students are expected to be outdoors. 

¶ Temperature of  -30°C to -35°C  
 Students have the option to stay indoors.  

¶ Temperature of  -36°C and colder  
 Students must stay indoors. 

 



Photo Retake Day 
 

Orders will go towards rewards that will help 

get us new books for our school! 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

*Clothing Order forms have been 
emailed and can also be  requested at 
the office.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Other News…. 
 

 

School Bus Drivers Required 

Location: Yorkton,  SK 

SOUTHLAND Transportation is currently 
seeking dedicated and safety-minded School 
Bus Drivers to join our team.  This is an 
essential role that offers job security, a flexible 
schedule and allows you to make a difference 
on the front line by transporting our children to 
school safely.  Both regular and spare positions 

currently  available. 

https://tre.tbe.taleo.net/tre01/ats/careers/v2/v
iewRequisition?org=PWTCA&cws=83&rid=8392 
  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
CTTCS School Board Members 
City of Yorkton –  Jerome Niezgoda, Doreen 
Rathgeber, Patricia Zaryski  
Subdivision #1 - Erin Gibson  
Subdivision #2 - Monique Chaban  
Subdivision #3  - Dwight Guy  
City of Melville – Brian Hicke  
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SCC News 

 
 
 

Please send your receipt with the code on it 

to our SCC email at stal-scc@cttcs.ca 

Thank-you for your support! 

 
 

 

Band 
 
¶ Band students must have at least 2 

layers of dense fabric over the end of 
their instrument in class. 

¶ They also need to check for videos 
posted on Google Classroom (especially 
beginners). 

¶ Beginner Band students need to play at 
home for a minimum of 10 
minutes/day.  Parents need to email 
monthly totals to Mrs.  Karapita  
by Nov 7th.   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

PARISH INFORMATION 

 

St. Gerardôs Roman Catholic Church  

Father Louis Kim Nguyen  

125 ï 3rd Avenue North  

Phone: 306-782-2449 Fax: 306-782-8566  

www.stgerard.ca  

Saturday Mass: 5:00 P.M.  

Sunday Mass: 9:00 A.M. & 11:00 A.M.  
 

 

St. Maryôs Ukrainian Catholic Church  

Father Leonid Malkov, CSsR  

Fr. Yevhen Zadorozhnyi, CSsR  

155 Catherine Street  

Phone: 306-783-4594 Fax: 306-782-4214  

www.stmarysyorkton.com  

Saturday Divine Liturgy: 5:00 P.M. (English)  

Sunday Divine Liturgy: 9:00 A.M. (Ukrainian) &  

11:00 A.M. (English)  
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